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SPECIAL MESSAGE NO.: 01      DATE:  03 June 2021 
SERIES: 2021-2022 
RE: J. RICHARD GREENE AWARD/CAMP NEWSLETTERS 
 
Brothers of the Department of Michigan, 
 
As per the Department Bylaws under Article XIX-Awards and Insignia, Section 5, the Department 
authorizes the J. Richard Greene Award. A panel consisting of the Department Secretary, Department 
Newsletter Editor, and Department Chaplain shall decide the most outstanding Camp Newsletter based 
on a review of Camp Newsletters voluntarily sent to them over the course of a year.  
 
This year's committee is requesting camps to please send their Newsletters to all three members at the 
following email addresses for consideration: 
 
Richard Denney – Department Secretary:   secretary@suvcwmi.org 
Richard Danes – Editor, Michigan Messenger: editor@suvcwmi.org 
Charles Buckhahn – Department Chaplain: chaplain@suvcwmi.org 
 
Should you have any questions for the committee, feel free to reach out to Rev. Charles Buckhahn who 
has been appointed the Committee Chair or Chief of Staff David Smith: chiefofstaff@suvcwmi.org. 
 

 
In Fraternity, Charity, and Loyalty,     

     
Nathan L. Smith, PCC              
Commander, Department of Michigan            
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War       
 
ATTEST: 
 
/s/ 
Richard Denney, PCC 
Secretary, Department of Michigan 
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 

SONS OF UNION VETERANS OF THE CIVIL WAR 

DEPARTMENT OF MICHIGAN 
OFFICE OF DEPARTMENT COMMANDER 

 

NATHAN L. SMITH, DC, PCC 
 

+  HEADQUARTERS  +   
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